
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4 July 2024 
 
Dear Students, 
  
As a follow up to information given on the taster day at Ripon Grammar School about 
the opportunity to sign on to the World Challenge trips we are running in Summer 
2025, I have attached a copy of the links to the itinerary and sign up links below. 
  
The cost is included on the links, and although this may seem like a lot of money, with 
well-planned fundraising this is certainly achievable. I am happy to help with ideas for 
this. 
  
Northern India https://weareworldchallenge.com/trips/e54e6q4/ 

Southern India https://weareworldchallenge.com/trips/ebr5ggx/  
  
There was a Zoom presentation about the opportunity which may help provide further 
information, you can view the recording here. If you have any questions, please email 
myself (Mr Cocks) cocksd@ripongrammar.com. 
  
If you do wish to sign up, follow the link in the trip pages or email me so I can put you 
in contact with World Challenge. 
  
We can't wait - It’s going to be a great adventure! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Cocks 
World Challenge Co-ordinator 
 
 

 
 
 

https://weareworldchallenge.com/trips/e54e6q4/
https://t.sidekickopen10-eu1.com/Ctc/RJ+23284/d2Y2Dr04/JkM2-6qcW6N1vHY6lZ3m-W81yFcK3tcbzrW5C3Hq-6FV_TvW1hlX8q7lPmlZW5h-fmm90wnF7W324r-08Q1gtFW2XddPn7wSwCLW6Rt4B98MF49PW1n75Fp5GgPnLN8M_FQ9shVrRW5nt6m-21-2yGW40lX4N7dBD5FVZkWfv51FFlTW7k-0Fd6rn-HHW4Np7r34phP38VlNy8N5B0tm2W41SlGK6lyRjBW3wHZ385_21RlW8V-lyz1zxXDyW89vW6B39HjRKW45Fl9c7H3066W6pJ6Z9172yWJW7g2MQL2l3qXcf1S_1tT04
https://t.sidekickopen10-eu1.com/Ctc/RJ+23284/d2Y2Dr04/Jks2-6qcW69sMD-6lZ3lvW6MR80R5MMjltW3STyCM7g2mYNW3pGs9m2LBTcGW3HQC-y1xjWP2V4Nqnp7R0-2yN3dZcBZLQ_l5Vj7CNc7-fQ-dW3sGd5_54YlQSW27JjS48dwf2QV_LzWF7yt0vlW27Sf1n4rskQPN2xW6CqbGmlqW6Sw_Ny6x19TLW2xkN7n83xldSW41fCnp1V505JW2YXmyx4gZcdxW1Ck9VB7W9n5SW4Tg72w2RSK9xW6Jwfs_7Kf5TvW6YPrjs86Rk85f2mmrnn04
mailto:cocksd@ripongrammar.com

